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Aranda Parish Centre Renovations 

The Trustees of the Archdiocese of Canberra Goulburn 

have approved an application from the parish to renovate 

the Parish Centre at Aranda. This involves an expanded 

parish meeting area to accommodate both current and 

future needs, asbestos removal, new kitchen facilities and 

toilet facilities that meet the standards for disability access as 

required by planning guidelines for such a centre. In addition 

a disability access ramp will be constructed for the centre. 

Construction work is scheduled to commence shortly and is 

likely to take approximately three months. 

The total project cost including architect fees, engineering 

cost and final certification costs, painting (which will be done 

by volunteers) is estimated to be $300,000.  

The funds needed for this work can be drawn from our 

current reserves and we will not need to borrow any 

money for this project. 


